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“Proud to Serve”

POLICY

INTERNET USAGE

Computers in the emergency services provide several useful benefits including training and the acquisition of useful information for the betterment of the organization as well as all members.  As such, computers are available for the usage of members to that end.

The Internet is a global entity with no control of users or content.  Therefore, available resources may contain material of a controversial nature.  The Croghan Volunteer Fire Department is not responsible for information found on the Internet.
The Croghan Volunteer Fire Department’s computers and Internet connections shall not be used to violate copyrights or for any other illegal activities.  No one may utilize these computers for the purposes of harassment, misrepresentation, or commercial activities.  Internet activities on organization computers must be capable of withstanding public scrutiny and/or disclosure.  Users must avoid accessing sites which might bring the Croghan Volunteer Fire Department into disrepute, such as those which carry offensive material.
The computers at the Croghan Volunteer Fire Department are the property of the Croghan Volunteer Fire Department and as such may be examined for Internet usage patterns, e-mail usage, and any other items regarding the use of the computers.  Members should not have any expectation of privacy as to Internet, e-mail, or other computer usage.
Inappropriate use of Croghan Volunteer Fire Department computers may result in disciplinary actions and/or disconnection of accessible computers.       
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